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Dear HELIOS Project Beneficiaries, 
 
Please be reminded that the foreseen duration of the HELIOS Project is coming to an end on 30 
November 2024. New enrollments in the Project and new lease agreements were accepted until 31 
August 2024. Project services such as integration monitoring, job counselling, integration courses, 
house search support, accommodation workshops have been discontinued as of 1 September 2024, 
while from 1 September 2024 until 30 November 2024 only the provision of rental subsidies will 
continue for beneficiaries who are already receiving rental subsidies. 
 
Kindly be informed that only one ILC in Athens (address: Alkminis 36-38, Athens) and one ILC in 
Thessaloniki (address: Ptolemaion 29A, Thessaloniki) will remain operational during September – 
November 2024 for in-person submission of documents related to rental subsidies, upon 
appointment. The contact details of the relevant focal points for the collection of rental subsidies 
related documentation for the months of September – November will be shared with you in due time 
by the HELIOS staff. 
 
We would like to also inform you that IOM is working closely with competent authorities for the timely 
initiation of a new project that will succeed the current project and ensure further provisions of 
integration support to the beneficiaries of international and temporary protection in Greece. Possible 
positive outcomes in this regard will be communicated timely to you. 
 
IOM and the HELIOS Project Team remain committed to supporting you in your continued efforts to 
integrate into Greek society. 
 
The HELIOS Project 
 
 


